
 
THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 

TIME 

Saturday, November 3 

Daylight Savings Time Ends 

4:00 – 5:00 PM – Confession 

5:30 PM – Carol Hughes 

 

Sunday, November 4 

8:00 AM – Margaret Weaver 

10:30 AM – People of the Parish  

 

Monday – November 5 

NO MASS 

6:30 PM – PCCW Meeting 

 

Tuesday – November 6 

8:00 AM – Int. of Ashley Bream 

 

Wednesday, November 7 

7:00 PM – Jack Busbey 

7:30 PM – Parish Council Meeting 

 

 Thursday, November 8 

8:00 AM – Int. of Harry & Diane Hancock 

7:00 PM – 8:00 PM – Eucharistic Adoration 

 

Friday, November 9 

8:00 AM – Barbara Noel 

 

 Saturday, November 10 

8:00 AM – Elizabeth Gilbert 

 

THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 

TIME 

Saturday, November 10 

4:00 – 5:00 PM – Confession 

5:30 PM – Leo & Jane Gebhart 

 

Sunday, November 11/ Veteran”s 

Day 

8:00 AM – People of the Parish 

10:30 AM – Earl & Jane McMaster  

 

 

 

 
 

ST.  JOSEPH THE WORKER CHURCH 

MISSION STATEMENT 

We, the members of this Christian Catholic 

Community of St. Joseph the Worker Church in 

Bonneauville, Pennsylvania, endeavor to live the Gospel of  

our Lord Jesus Christ and practice the teachings of that 

same Gospel in our worship, our beliefs, what we learn, 

and the way in which we serve others. 

As a Catholic Community of Faith, Hope, & Love, 

we invite others to join us in our goal of renewal, and 

welcome them into our gospel fellowship. 

 

IS ANYONE SICK AMONG YOU? 
Please notify Fr. Benny or Deacon Weaver of any 

parishioner admitted to the hospital. If confined at home 
and desiring to receive Communion, contact Bob Funari at 
334-5737 or call the Parish Office.  Call the Office to 
arrange for the Anointing of the Sick. 

 
Barbara Dinges, Brooke McMaster, Helen P. Weaver, Nancy 
Defeo, Ambrose Martin, Maureen Johnson, Elizabeth 
Fetter, Lorena Lamb, Walter Angevine, Tim Clabaugh, 
Emily Elizabeth Schmidt, Clara M. Redding, Barbara 
Heromin, Robert Strasbaugh, Jayden Ford, Kathi Barefoot, 
Fred & Rosalie Schenker, Rick Phillips, Joan Ford, Danielle 
Gallina, Michael Clabaugh, Andrew Kendris, Rose Weaver, 
Stacy Welty, and Kerry Chrismer, Barb Orndorff, Julie 
Eckenrode, Becky Garder, Greta Foster, Janet Staub, 
Cresson Lambert, Audrey Clabaugh, Mary Zimmerman, 
Larry Legore, John Hawbaker, Lily Staub, Pete Smith, Merle 
Hankey Jr., Brian Weaver, Richard Kuhn, Ebin Anthony, 
Kim, Ann, Ed Little, Edward Warren, Jonathan Dehoff, Jane 
Benner, Nancy Myers, Larry Weaver, Bernard Sneeringer, 
Virginia Schriver, Pam & Brian Arentz, Patrick McMaster 
and all the rest of our brothers and sisters in need of 
healing of mind, body and spirit. Please call the parish 
office to add a name to our prayer list. Help us to keep our 
list current by letting us know when we may remove a 
name 

 

Congratulations to Tara Noel and 
Tyler Lawrence for being inducted 
into the Mu Alpha Theta (National 
Math Honor Society) at Delone 

Catholic Hight School on November 4th. 
 
Do your Christmas shopping early; 
forms for gift cards are available in 
the vestibule of the church.  Please 

return them by: December 2nd. 
 

 
                            EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS                        LECTORS                                         ALTAR SERVERS  

11/10 – 5:30 pm – Jodi Hahn, Robert Lynch, Robert Weishaar – Leslie Nieves                   – Ivy Nieves, London Nieves 

11/11 – 8:00 am – Roger Williams, Mike Shanebrook, Scott Staub – Cindy Staub           – Kellee Staub, Sarah Keller 

11/11 – 10:30 am – Brigit Soliday, Cynthia Hartlaub, Joe Eckenrode   – Crystal Noel         – Tara Noel, Colby Noel 

 



       

 

 

            
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PARISH 

ANNOUNCEMENT   

PCCW NEWS 
PCCW will meet on Monday, November 5th at 
6:30 PM in the parish center.  All women from 
the parish are invited to attend.   
 

 
Dinners     $1,884.50 

Back Door Sales   $9,300.00 

Total Receipts       $11,184.50 

Expenses     $2,941.10 

Profit     $8,243.40 

Thank you to all who came out to 

help with the dinner. 

 Thank you, to all who supported 

Brother’s Pizza day, the parish made a profit of 

$180.00. Next pizza day is November 15
th

 come 

out and enjoy your favorite pizza or sub and support 

the parish. 

 
Donations are being accepted to help defray the 
cost of the demolition of the “Old School.”  If you 
would like to donate, put donation in envelope 
marked “Old School” and place in collection 
basket.  Thank you for your generosity. 

Religious Formation  

November News! 

 
 November we remember All Saints and 

All Souls Day. We pray for those who 

have gone before us marked with the sign 

of Faith!  

 November 3 is Daylight Savings Time, so 

donõt forget to change your clocks! J 

 November 4, Sunday - 2nd grade Parent 

Meeting ð on Sacrament of Reconciliation 

(Penance) 9:15 in the Parish Center  

 November 5, Monday – Catechist 

Meeting in the Parish Center at 7:00 PM  

 November 4, Sunday - Youth Group 

Meeting ð in the Parish Center at 9:10 

AM 

 November 9, Friday – CONFIRMATION 

Retreat at Immaculate Heart of Mary. 

Please keep our confirmands in prayer 

during this time!  

 November 18, Sunday – RITE of 

BLESSING for 8 th  grade Confirmation 

Class at the 8:00 AM Mass.  

 November 25, Sunday – NO CCD Happy 

Thanksgiving!  

 

 December 2 - First Sunday of 

ADVENT. Jesse Tree will be presented 

beginning this Sunday.  

 Clare Crone, CCD Coordinator, 

ccronecrestjoe@gmail.com .  

 
Do you like to sing!  Well, 
Christmas will be here soon 
and it is time to start 
practicing for our Christmas 

Pageant and Children's Choir for the 
Children’s Christmas Eve Mass.   
If you are interested, please contact Patsy 
Mills at pmills220@gmail.com or 717-
253-5765 by Nov. 13th. 

 

 

FINANCIAL REPORTS 

 

For the weekend of October 27/28, 2018 

Adults                                 $2,289.00 

Children                               4.57 

Loose                153.20 

On-Line Giving                                 782.00 

Poor of the Parish                               70.00 

Total                                                3,298.77 

Budgeted - $4,160.00    less              861.23 

World Missions                                  50.00 

All Saint’s Day                                   25.00 

All Souls’ Day                                   135.00 

 

99 of 298 Adults used envelopes 

2 Children’s envelopes used 

19 Online Giving 

 
Next Second Collection will be the Matthew 25 

Collection on November 18, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ccronecrestjoe@gmail.com
mailto:pmills220@embarqmail.com


DO YOU SUPPORT OUR GROCERY 
CARD PROGRAM? Grocery gift cards 
for Giant, Weis, and Walmart are 

available on weekends after the Masses and Monday 
through Friday from 8:30 am to 12:00 pm at the 
rectory office. Grocery gift card sales the weekend 
of October 28th of $2,590.00 made a profit of 
$119.52. 
 

      Movie KNIGHT  
The Knights of Columbus will sponsor a 
Movie Knight on November 18th in the 
parish center beginning at 6:30 PM. 
November’s movie will be “The Case 
for Christ”.    The movie is a TRUE 

STORY and based on the best-selling book of the 
same title. It traces the journey of an investigative 
journalist working to disprove the growing Christian 
faith of his wife.   Watch as he chases down the 
biggest story of all time … with unexpected, life-
altering results! 
 

The Knights of Columbus has reached 
the halfway point of ticket sales for Chance 
of a Lifetime (COAL).  For those of you 
who have purchased tickets thank you.  To 

those of you, who haven’t yet brought tickets, please 
consider doing so.  The prizes are wonderful and the 
proceeds will benefit our parish. 

 

400 CLUB - The new club drawing will start on 

December 3rd.  Sellers please get tickets in as soon 
as possible.  Tickets are available by calling Jeff 
Small at 717-334-8542 or call the parish office. 
 
ST. JOSEPH THE WORKER CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 

SAVE THE DATE: Saturday, 
December 1, 2018, in the Parish 
Center, 8:00 am – 3:00 pm.  Anyone 
wishing to donate a prize for the raffle 

table would be greatly appreciated.  
For more information call Annette 

Kennedy at 717-337-3407 or Susan Funari at 717-
334-5735 or the parish office. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

AREA CHURCHES CHRISTMAS BAZAARS 
St. Francis Xavier, Gift fair and Holiday 

Bazaar, November 10, 2018, 8:00 AM to 
2:30 PM, Xavier Center, 465 Table Rock 

Road, Gettysburg.  Vendors, fair trade 
Items, timeless treasures, collectibles, children’s 
activities, baked goods, raffles and door prizes.  
Café serving breakfast and lunch items.  
www.stfxcc.org. 
 
Christmas Bazaar & Craft Sale:  On Saturday, 
November 17th from 9am-3pm, St Teresa of 
Calcutta Catholic School will host the 2018 
Christmas Bazaar and Craft Show.  The bazaar 
will be held in the Sacred Heart Gym at the 
Conewago campus, 55 Basilica Dr, Hanover PA 
17331.  Come eat breakfast or lunch with us! 
Santa will be there from 9am-1pm, so be sure to 
bring your little ones!!!  Hope to see you there 
 
Immaculate Heart of Mary 2018 Christmas 
Bazaar: on Saturday, November 17th from 8:00 
AM – 2:00 PM at 6084 West Canal Road, 
Abbottstown, Pa Come and get in the Christmas 
spirit and find that “special gift” for that “special 
someone”.  Enjoy a day of fun, food and yummy 
treats.  Breakfast and lunch can be purchased as 
you shop!  For more information, call Sister 
Rosanne @ 717-259-0611. 
 
Training for Extraordinary Ministers: The next training 
session for new (and renewing) Extraordinary 
Ministers of Holy Communion will be held at St. Joseph 
Catholic Church, 5125 Grandview Road, Hanover, PA 
on Tuesday November 20, 2018.  Led by Deacon Tom 
Aumen, the 2-hour training/renewal session begins at 
6:30 p.m. in the Church. Register at your parish office, 
and submit a completed application and $12 fee to the 
Diocesan Office of Liturgy. The application must 
include your pastor's signature; and for new 
applicants, an interview with your pastor is required. 
Deadline for registration is November 15. 

Donate your Gently Worn Shoes to St. Teresa of Calcutta Catholic School:  Help us raise funds for our school by 
donating your gently worn, used or new shoes! Our school will earn money for every pound of shoes we collect. Plus, all 
collected shoes are used to support micro-enterprise vendors in developing nations. (Micro-enterprises are small 
businesses operated by one person or a family.) All shoes can be dropped off during regular school hours in the collection 
bins located outside of the McSherrystown and Conewago school offices. Our shoe drive has begun and will run until 
January 2, 2019. We can only collect shoes that are in good condition, meaning that the soles are intact, they have laces, 
(if necessary), there are no holes, they are dry & clean, and they still have life in them. Thank you! Please contact JoAnn 
Garman at 717-637-3135 with any questions.    

http://www.stfxcc.org/

